
Placer County supes to talk
budget, redistricting
Placer  County  Board  of  Supervisors  will  conduct  public
hearings Sept. 13 on a proposed $765.8 million final budget
for the 2011-12 fiscal year and on a redistricting map that
could establish the boundaries of supervisor districts for the
next decade.

Tuesday’s  meeting  is  at  9am  in  the  Board  of  Supervisors
Chambers at the County Administrative Center, 175 Fulweiler
Ave., Auburn. The public hearing on the redistricting map is
scheduled for 10am and the hearing on the budget is set for
11am.

During Tuesday’s budget hearing, the board will take public
comment on the county’s proposed final budget and direct staff
to make any necessary changes before final consideration on
Sept. 27.
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